
 

 

 

 
13th May 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Visit to St Mary’s Church 
 
I am pleased to let you know that a visit to St Mary’s church has been arranged on 
the afternoon of Tuesday 4th June. We will leave school at 1.15 and return by the 
end of the school day. 
 
We greatly value our status as a Church of England school and our close links with 
St Mary’s Church and we are really looking forward to this visit. During our visit we 
will have the opportunity to explore the church and ‘grill the vicar’ to support with our 
People Who Help Us project. 
 
We already have a generic permission from parents/carers for local walks, but we 
would really appreciate help with our walk to and from the church and during the visit 
itself.   
 
If you are able to volunteer, please click on the link below: 
 
 
https://volunteersignup.org/7FYFP 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr R Jenkins 
 

https://volunteersignup.org/7FYFP

